
SAND Academies Trust is delighted to launch it’s Section 10             

Consultation in relation to establishing a new special school for pupils 

with Moderate and Additional Learning Difficulties.  

The school will be located on the site of Severn View Primary Academy 

opening in September 2023. 

SAND Academies Trust sandmatuk @AcademiesSand 

This consultation will provide the local community with the     

opportunity to share their views and learn more about         

SAND Academies Trust’s plans for the new school. 

You can give us your feedback in a number of ways 

Scan the QR code 

Attend one of our public drop in events where you can meet team and 

ask any questions. 

Monday 28th November @ 1pm     /      Monday 5th December @ 6pm 

At the Top of Town Community Hub, Bisley Old Road, Stroud, GL5 1LZ. 

Visit our website 

www.sandmat.uk 

or 

Follow us on social media  
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